
September 17, 2020 

Note: The following materials for PTA 20-0003 are a duplication of the record from the 
hearing held August 10, 2020. The record and hearing is currently closed. However, the 
Council may vote to reopen the hearing and record. The applicant has submitted a 
revised proposal since the close of the hearing and record. Staff recommends Council 
reopen the public hearing to consider the applicant’s proposal and allow additional 
public testimony.  

 


